City of New Bedford Police
Department announces passing
of former Deputy Chief Robert
Vital

“We are saddened to announce the passing of former Deputy
Chief Robert Vital.

He started as an officer for the New Bedford Police Department
on November 12, 1967, and retired over 30 years later on July
7, 2002.

We send our love and prayers to his family and friends. His
wake will be held on Saturday, March 26 from 2 p.m. until 6
p.m. in the Saunders-Dwyer Home for Funerals. May he rest in
peace ??” -New Bedford Police Department.
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New Bedford Police Department photo.



